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128TH AVENUE SIGNALS 

Project Location
128th/Washington Street
128th/Claude Court
Thornton, Colorado

Client
BWR Corporation 
1743 Wazee Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80202

Project Manager
Benjamin T. Waldman, P.E., PTOE

Date
June - November, 2002

Reference
Mr. Dominick Scarimbolo
(303) 292-5056

Description
LSC was retained by BWR Corporation to design traffic signals at the intersections of
128th/Washington and 128th/Claude Court.  The traffic signals were designed to meet City
of Thornton and CDOT requirements.


